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YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

WELCOME!  We hope you have enjoyed your summer break and are ready for 
an exciting and busy autumn term in Year 5! 

What we will be learning about this term: 

English: 

We will be finding out information 

about our class  

author, M.G. Leonard, reading her 

book, The Falcon Thief, as a class 

and producing a  

biography based on her life. 

We will also be using The  

Falcon Thief as inspiration to write 

our own descriptive. 

 

Maths 

We will be learning, reasoning and 

problem-solving linked to: 

• Place Value up to 10,000 

• Adding and subtracting more than 

4-digit numbers 

• Rounding 

• Multiplying and dividing(including 

by 10, 100, 1000) 

• Finding and comparing fractions 

Dates for your diary 

Other subjects 

Science—Earth and Space 

History—Government and Civil Rights 

PE— Travelling, including gymnastics 

PSHE—Health and Well-being 

RE—Buddhism  

ART—Retro-futurism (science linked) 

Parent Induction  

Science Museum 

trip 

9th October, 2023 

Frylands Day  

Experience  

31st October, 2023 

Reading and homework schedule 

It is so very important that your child reads regu-

larly. We expect all children to read every day for 

at least 20 minutes.  Your child must read to an 

adult at least twice in the week and they should 

have their reading diaries completed to show 5 

entries, signed by an adult.  Reading diaries will 

be checked every Tuesday. 


